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Our Ref: 2017090000662
22 September 2017

Mr. Hamid Sabi
Sabi & Associates
1 Duke’s Mews
London

W1U 3ET

Dear Mr. Sabi.

Commissioner's Private Office
New Scotland Yard

Victoria Embankment
London

SWI1A 2]1L

Tel: 101

www.met.police.uk

Thank you for your letter by email, received in this Office on 18 September,

which | acknowledge.

Your request for an investigation under the Bribery Act has been forwarded to
our Special Enquiry Team, Specialist Crime and Operations, for their

consideration.

Yours sincerely
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David Searle

Commissioner’s Private Office



